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On Jan 7, 2019, at 1:20 PM, K.B. Lim <kboyounglim@yahoo.com> wrote:

Congratulations Virginia, Sue and Steven!  

The Board has officially approved the three of you to attend the March IMMR Meeting in Madrid on behalf of Alliance for Just Money.  Please go ahead and make the necessary travel & lodging arrangements.  

Below is the invitation letter and registration link.  There's also a pdf attached with some scheduling info.

Have an awesome time in Madrid!!  The IMMR presentations are great and the global perspective is invaluable, but above all, I would say it's a fantastic networking opportunity.  (It's a much younger vibrant crowd than what you might be used to at AMI.)  And please do take the time to see the sights.  Take lots of pictures!!!  Including of the event.  When you return, you may want to consider doing a report-back at a Coffee House with a slide show of pictures.  :-)

You are encouraged to coordinate together to make it a fuller experience and reduce costs.  I'm going to sign off here.  You're in for a marvellous experience!  

Warmly,
Bo-Young
  
==============================================================

Dear IMMR delegates,

I would like to invite you to participate at the next IMMR meeting 2019 which will take place in Madrid from March 22nd - 24th (Friday-Sunday). This meeting will give members from around the world a chance to meet in person to learn from each other, strategise for the year ahead, and debate some of the most hot-topic issues in the money reform movement today.   

We’re inviting all national movements within the IMMR to register up to 3 people to attend, so please coordinate this within your group as soon as possible, keeping in mind that we want to achieve a gender balance within the group if possible. 

We have put together an information sheet with more information about the content and logistics of the meeting which is attached as a PDF and also here:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kkkejv20tXg0stZ1gME-MdxTurX1AM0I/view

The registration form is here:
https://goo.gl/forms/X8llmFrG88ISRC1F2

Don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or suggestions for the meeting, and on behalf of the entire IMMR Core Group, we can’t wait to see you in Madrid!

All the best
Lino
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